
 

 
 
Our Ref:  SAS/MBE 
 
23rd September 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

NORTH STAR 2025 EVENT AT GULLIVER’S VALLEY 
WEDNESDAY 19th NOVEMBER 2025 

 
We are delighted to invite your child to participate in the North Star 2025 Event on Wednesday 19th November 
2025 at Gulliver’s Valley.  This is an interactive STEM event for students showcasing companies from science, 
technology, engineering and manufacturing sectors.  There will also be information from employers about 
future careers in the region and nationally.  The event will link the curriculum to real life experiences and 
explore the diverse range of opportunities and pathways available.   
 
Your child has been selected to attend based on their continued excellent attitude to learning in Science from 
the Science faculties first report point.   
 
Students will be accompanied by staff and will travel to and from the venue by the school’s mini-bus.  The mini-
bus will leave school at 8.40am and will return to Dinnington High School by 3.30pm.  Therefore, you may need 
to make arrangements to collect your child.   
 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch.  If your child is entitled to a free school meal, they will be provided 
with a packed lunch.  There will be kiosks open on the site with the facility to buy snacks and refreshments.   
 
Students need to wear their full school uniform for the trip.   
 
Please note that this event is a public event and as such photography and filming will take place during the day 
for use by the organisers to promote the event and may be used in media and other publications.  If you do not 
consent to your child’s photograph being used there is space on the consent form to add this.   
 
I trust you will allow your son/daughter to take part in this visit.  If so, please complete the attached consent 
form and return to myself or their science teacher by Friday 7th November 2025.  
 
There is no payment necessary as the event is free to attend. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via email: s.ashall@nclt.ac.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Ashall 
Science Teacher  
 
Att 
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